
  

 Sandwell Academy 
 
 

 
Year 13 A Level Examination Results 

Thursday 15 August 2024 
 

You may collect your results from the Theatre 
between 8.00am – 10.30am 

 
Results will also be available on your student portal from 11.00am 

 

UCAS Track will be available to applicants at 8.15am. 
 

 
Confirmation of Offers  
Please be aware that you may receive confirmation of your offer at a different 
time to other applicants.  Not all applicants are guaranteed to have their place 
confirmed on the morning of the 15 August – this can be for a variety of 
reasons. 
 
Don’t forget to bring your UCAS Track login details: Username, 
Password and UCAS Personal ID 
 
Please do not telephone for your results as we are unable to disclose these by 
telephone. If you are unable to collect your results in person and would like 
them posted, please leave an A4 stamped addressed envelope (large letter 
stamp required) at the Academy Gatehouse by Monday 12 August 2024.  
Results will also be available on Student Portal from 11.00am. 
 
If you are not coming to collect your results, we still need to see you 
before the end of August to support you and confirm your destination. 
 
Once you have collected your results you need to confirm your destination 
with staff in the Careers Office. Staff will be available to assist with any 
UCAS/Careers planning issues. A pink Destinations Form will be enclosed 
with your results for you to complete. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 15 August. 
 

 
Mr Hull / Mrs Gill / Mrs Timms 

 
 
NB: GCSE Re-sit results will not be available until 9.00am on Thursday 22 
August 2024. 


